
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Devon Cotton Draw 11 Federal #2H
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:22:42 AM
Attachments: Closure report.pdf

Hi Heather,
This one has been  at large for quite some time. I emailed this to Brett Fulks months ago and to date
 have not received his response. I just received permission from Bob to go ahead with submittal. This
 is the spill that Bosque was involved in and the insurance company is requiring the NMOCD
 “closure” for payment of the remediation activities at this site on Bosque’s behalf.
Can you expedite this for me and email me the final stamped C-141 for our records? I appreciate all
 of your help!
 
 

Thank You
 

Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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